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eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 
Number: Ref: 36/2021 

Subject: RoRo Movements – Withdrawal of Temporary facilitation for ENS 

Who should read: All those involved in lodging Entry summary declarations  

Related Notification: eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 05/ 2021  

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: ENSenquiry@revenue.ie 

Issue Date: 2 June 2021 

1. Withdrawal of Temporary facilitation for ENS for Roro movements  

On January 7th Revenue implemented a temporary administrative easement for the lodging of the 

Safety & Security ENS declaration for RoRo goods movements.  Since then, Revenue has worked with 

some 750 businesses to facilitate and support the completion of customs formalit ies in accordance 

with the terms of that administrative easement. 

Revenue is satisfied that trade and businesses engaged in RoRo goods movements who engaged 

with them during the intervening period have successfully put the necessary processes and 

procedures in place, including acquiring the necessary software package, and now have the 

capability to complete and lodge ENS declarations themselves or have engaged the services of a 

provider/agent to complete ENS declarations on their behalf.  Such businesses are now in a position 

to meet the relevant UCC requirements when importing goods into Ireland.  

The temporary administrative easement involving the use of a temporary ENS MRN (ENS MRN detail 

= 21IE99900000000001) is accordingly being withdrawn with effect from 5pm on the 23 June 2021. 

 

2. Contact  

 

Any business which experiences an issue in generating the necessary ENS MRN in respect of an 
import should contact the Customs helpline on 01 738 3685 (International dial: 00 353 1 738 3685). 
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